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Presentation of books to SMARTER Brunei by High Commissioner

The High Commissioner of India, His Excellency Ajaneesh Kumar visited SMARTER
Brunei on Tuesday, 11 February 2020 and presented the organization’s library with a set of
children’s books for its students. 



The High Commissioner also made a charitable donation of B$ 2000 to Pengiran Zamri
bin Pengiran Haji Bujang, Acting President, SMARTER Brunei as part of High Commission’s
ongoing support to the organization.  Since August 2018, the High Commission has been
conducting Yoga classes once a week for the benefit of the students of the organization.



During his visit, the High Commissioner recalled the pioneering work done by Padma
Shri awardee, the Late Malai Haji Abdullah in setting up SMARTER Brunei as a family-run
organization for the care and rehabilitation of autistic children in Brunei.  He also lauded the
commendable work being done by the office bearers and staff of SMARTER Brunei to carry
forward the Late Malai Haji Abdullah’s legacy. 
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